
 

Avista Corporation 
1411 East Mission, P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington 99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 
January 15, 2025 
 
Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: Docket No. UE-230897 - Avista Utilities 2025 Electric Annual Conservation Plan 

(ACP) Workpapers 
 
Dear Mr. Killip, 

On November 15, 2024, Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), 

filed its 2025 Electric Annual Conservation Plan (ACP) with the Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission (Commission or UTC). As a supplement to this filing, Avista hereby 

submits its native workpapers for both its 2024 and 2025 ACPs, as requested by Commission Staff 

and pursuant to Condition 4 (outlined in Commission Order No. 01 in Docket No. UE-230897 

approving Avista’s 2024-2025 Biennial Conservation Plan (BCP) with conditions). 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Kim Boynton, 

Manager of Energy Efficiency Program Analytics, at (509) 495-4744. 

 
Sincerely,  

/s/ Jaime Majure 

Jaime Majure 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
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